From: Guinn, William

To: Machinist, Margaret; Rennie, Craig
Subject: FW: Bordeau Trail

Date: Monday, October 30, 2023 4:39:11 PM
FYI

From: Guinn, William <william.guinn@dncr.nh.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 4:39 PM

Tos Stephen MeMan <

Subject: RE: Bordeau Trail
Hi Stephen,

| appreciate the feedback and your concerns. | will relay your thoughts regarding closing the trails
earlier for hunting to the Bureau of Trails. We are having a Nash Stream Forest Citizens Advisory
Committee meeting at the end of November at the Lancaster office. The public is welcome to
attend and always has an opportunity to comment or raise concerns at the end of the meeting. The
exact date and time will be posted on our website when it is finalized, or you can contact Maggie
directly for the information.

Good to hear from you.

-Will

From: Stephen McMan» -

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 11:23 AM
To: Guinn, William <william.guinn@dncr.nh.gov>
Subject: Bordeau Trail

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.“

Bill

Just had a great conversation with Maggie. | believe she and Todd do a great job for you. | was just
venting to her about ATV traffic on the Bordeau trail this weekend. Thats where my land borders the Nash
Stream Forest. She has the trail closed for a logging project but that doesn't stop the traffic. The folks
from down below don't have to follow the rules | guess. They just drive around your signs. | took my
muzzle loader for a walk this weekend and had to listen to those things roaring up and down the trail. |
believe they go down the Bordeau trail and then back up the west side. | wish there was a way to close
your trails on October 1st, when bird hunting starts. Actually | wished you closed them period.

Anyway, got that off my chest. You have a great day and sorry for my ranting.

Steve

Stephen McMann

Groveton, NH 03582









